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MULTIMEDIA COURSEWARE DESIGN AND PRODUCTION HANDS-ON
TUTORIALS (21 COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES TEACHING COMPUTER
PROGRAM)

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a@er the shipment.Pages Number: 128 Publisher: People's Post Pub. Date :2009-03-01 version 1. This
book is the multimedia courseware design and production tutorial supporting experimental teaching materials
for secondary teachers and students to experiment and practice teaching. The book is divided into four
chapters. with the main materials of Chapter 2 - Chapter 5 correspond. The main contents include the
production of multimedia material (arranged for three experiments). Fireworks CS Image Processing (arranged
for four experiments). Flash CS3 animation (the arrangement of eight experiments). Dreamweaver CS3 Web
Production (arranged for 11 experiments). This book can be highly operative. can eDectively improve their
design and production of multimedia courseware application capabilities. Contents: Chapter 1. multimedia
material production sound material processing in Experiment 1 Experiment 2 Experiment 3 picture processing
material handling video material in Chapter 2 Fireworks CS vector image drawing processing in Experiment 1
Experiment 2 Experiment 3 bitmap eDects text processing Animation production experiment 4 Chapter 3. Flash
CS3 animation animation first experience in Experiment 1 Experiment 2. the operation of graphics and text
components of the operating Experiment 3 Experiment 4 Experiment 5 Basic Animation Advanced experimental
animation test 7 6 sound editing animation script Experimental production of synthesis examples in Chapter 4 8
Dreamweaver CS3 web site established in Experiment 1 produced a new document and object experiment 2
experiment 3 experiment 4 using tables for layout pages insert hyperlinks to create an image Experiment 5
Experiment 6 Experiment 7 using CSS styles to establish a framework test page 8 Add form elements using the
library and templates experimental test 9 10 11 applications using the AP Div experimental behavior of the
eventFour Satisfaction guaranteed,or money back.
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